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Arlidge, Eady & Smith on Contempt
2011

arlidge eady smith on contempt provides a detailed
comprehensive and authoritative discussion of the
principles and procedures that make up the law in this
area from the history of contempt through to the latest
developments in practice and procedure since the last
edition the law of contempt has evolved considerably in
the intervening seven years the civil procedure rules
and the human rights act 1998 have been introduced and
numerous leading cases have been decided such as recent
house of lords decisions relating to jury secrecy there
have also been important changes in the law relating to
granting and enforcing injunctions in family cases and
to the protection of journalists sources this new
edition brings the reader up to date with all these
major developments

Arlidge, Eady & Smith on Contempt
2011

présentation de l éditeur arlidge eady smith on
contempt is a comprehensive and authoritative
commentary on the subject explaining everything from
the development of contempt its origins in common law
its general principles its various categories and its
statutory underpinnings domestic and eu through to the
latest developments in this ever evolving area of law
since the last edition there have been fundamental
changes in the procedural landscape for contempt

Arlidge, Eady & Smith on Contempt
2017
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this is the leading authority on the law relating to
both civil and criminal contempt it covers everything
from the history of contempt and general principles
through to the latest developments in practice and
procedure

Arlidge, Eady and Smith on Contempt
2015-12-31

this work combines wide ranging case law from a number
of different areas with a focus upon the underlying
common principles it covers both civil and criminal
contempt in detail and includes the increasing
significance of the european convention on human rights
the growing recognition of the role of the media with
particular reference to court reporting and the
protection of journalists sources and the need to
compare english and scottish law especially for those
publishing in both jurisdictions

Arlidge, Eady & Smith on Contempt
2013

arlidge eady smith on contempt combines wide ranging
case law from a number of different areas with a focus
upon the underlying common principles this text
presents a current and comprehensive work covering both
civil and criminal contempt in detail key developments
include the increasing significance of the european
convention on human rights the growing recognition of
the role of the media with particular reference to
court reporting and the protection of journalists
sources the need to compare english and scottish law
especially for those publishing in both jurisdictions
and full coverage of important decisions within the uk
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and the commonwealth

Arlidge, Eady and Smith on Contempt
2003-06-26

this work combines wide ranging case law from a number
of different areas with a focus upon the underlying
common principles it covers both civil and criminal
contempt in detail and includes the increasing
significance of the european convention on human rights
the growing recognition of the role of the media with
particular reference to court reporting and the
protection of journalists sources and the need to
compare english and scottish law especially for those
publishing in both jurisdictions

Arlidge, Eady & Smith on Contempt
2019

a number of high profile cases involving contempt of
court have recently highlighted the need for a review
of this area of the law these include a juror who was
found to have researched the defendant on the internet
the first internet contempt by publication which
concerned the posting of an incriminating photograph of
a defendant on a website contempt proceedings for the
vilification of chris jefferies during the
investigation into the murder of joanna yeates and
proceedings for contempt by publication following the
collapse of the prosecution of levi bellfield contempt
of court covers a wide variety of conduct which
undermines or has the potential to undermine the course
of justice and the procedures which are designed to
deal with them this consultation paper focuses on four
specific areas of contempt 1 contempt by publication 2
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the new media 3 contempts committed by jurors and 4
contempt in the face of the court the new media pose a
number of challenges to the existing laws on contempt
of court which pre date the internet age in addition
there are concerns that some aspects of the law or
procedure relating to contempt of court may be unclear
or incompatible with the european convention on human
rights the consultation considers whether the law and
procedure for dealing with the contempts outlined above
are adequate it proposes a number of reforms which are
intended to make the law fair understandable
practicable and future proof

ARLIDGE, EADY & SMITH ON CONTEMPT.
2019

the turn of the millennium from the twentieth to the
twenty first century provides an occasion to review our
understanding of a biological process biological
nitrogen fixation that is of prime importance for the
continued survival of mankind this process has provided
a basis for maintaining soil fertility since the
beginning of organised agriculture yet its very
existence was confirmed only just over a century ago in
the intervening years an enormous intellectual effort
has dispersed much of the mystery surrounding
biological nitrogen fixation biological fixation is
widely exploited in agriculture as are nitrogen
fertilisers prepared for the last hundred years under
extreme conditions of temperature and pressure however
despite all our efforts the fundamental nature of the
reactions involved at the heart of the biological
process remain unknown this book aims to describe what
we have learned in the last one hundred years or so
about biological nitrogen fixation about what its
chemistry appears to be and how it is applied in
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agriculture this ambitious objective has not been
attempted recently it is aimed at students and those
who wish to enter these very challenging areas of
research and who need to learn the state of the art at
the turn of the millennium the authors are all
acknowledged world experts in their fields they have
prepared concise well referenced and authoritative
accounts of their subjects this book provides a unique
summary of the current state of knowledge that will be
indispensable to all students and researchers actual
and potential interested in biological nitrogen
fixation

Arlidge, Eady & Smith on Contempt.
Second Cumulative Supplement to the
Second Edition
2002

given the vast amount of legal information available it
is sometimes very difficult and certainly very time
consuming to know where to start looking for the
specific information you require this book covering the
most up to date information sources printed and
electronic helps guide the reader towards the
information they need it is an accessible and easy to
use directory of legal information sources for
librarians lawyers students and anyone needing legal
information the book covers mainly british and european
union law and includes general material and the main
subject areas including online and internet sources it
also lists reference material such as legal
dictionaries and directories the book is essentially a
directory of information sources with publishing
details including isbn and short comments where useful
electronic sources are mentioned where relevant with
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details of scope and any limitations of coverage
comprehensive and up to date covering electronic
sources and important legal developments including
civil procedure and human rights covers the massive
expansion of information on the web and online services
based on the author s considerable experience thus he
has gained a detailed and wide ranging understanding
and appreciation of users needs and areas of interest

Arlidge, Eady & Smith on Contempt
1999

media law is a fast developing area of scholarship that
raises many high profile and controversial questions
recent issues include the use of privacy injunctions
the regulation of the press the political power of
media moguls mass leaks of government information and
the responsibility of the digital media to prevent the
spread of extreme content and fake news this study
looks at these issues and the key debates in media law
the book includes chapters examining the protection of
personal rights to reputation and privacy the
administration of justice the role of government
censorship the protection of the newsgathering process
the regulation of the media and the impact of digital
communications the analysis is grounded in an account
of media freedom that looks at the important democratic
functions performed by the media and journalism
examining various key themes this study shows how those
functions continue to evolve in a changing political
culture and also how the media are subject to a range
of legal and informal constraints the book asks whether
the law strikes the right balance in protecting media
freedom while preventing the abuse of media power and
considers the future of media law in the digital era it
is essential reading for students and scholars of media
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law alike

Contempt of Court
2012-11-28

covering all of the substantive grounds on which a
claim may be brought this definitive new work provides
unrivalled analysis and guidance on the law of judicial
review written by three experienced practitioners
judicial review principles and procedure includes
chapters on the most common grounds for bringing a
claim such as procedural fairness and irrationality but
also covers emerging grounds such as delay on the part
of public bodies and error of fact in addition the
authors provide a separate detailed treatment of areas
such as administrative policies and the public sector
equality duty each element of this complex area of law
is carefully broken down to ensure that answers are
always easy to find and where the law is in doubt the
dispute is concisely stated and the view most likely to
be preferred by the courts is expressed the book
analyses in detail the issues that are likely to arise
in practice with thorough and up to date reference to
case law throughout it incorporates the jurisprudence
arising out of the human rights act 1998 providing
practitioners with a complete yet practical treatment
of each relevant topic the book contains comprehensive
coverage of procedural matters in each stage of a claim
from pre action to costs and includes a chapter on
european union law from marie demetriou qc of brick
court chambers providing a uniquely full treatment of
all the issues which might be encountered in practice

Nitrogen Fixation at the Millennium
2002-11-22
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volume 31 devoted solely to the role of vanadium in
life processes offers a comprehensive and timely
account of this fascinating field by 37 distinguished
international authorities highlights the properties of
the various oxidation states of vanadium their affinity
for biogenic ligands the effects of vanadium species on
enzyme activity the role of vanadium in nitrogenases
and haloperoxidases and more

Finding Legal Information
2003-09-30

over the past several decades vanadium has increasingly
attracted the interest of biologists and chemists the
discovery by henze in 1911 that certain marine
ascidians accumulate the metal in their blood cells in
unusually large quantities has done much to stimulate
research on the role of vanadium in biology in the
intervening years a large number of studies have been
carried out to investigate the toxicity of vanadium in
higher animals and to determine whether it is an
essential trace element that vanadium is a required
element for a few selected organisms is now well
established whether vanadium is essential for humans
remains unclear although evidence increasingly suggests
that it probably is the discovery by cantley in 1977
that vanadate is a potent inhibitor of atpases lead to
numerous studies of the inhibitory and stimulatory
effects of vanadium on phosphate metabolizing enzymes
as a consequence vanadates are now routinely used as
probes to investigate the mechanisms of such enzymes
our understanding of vanadium in these systems has been
further enhanced by the work of tracy and gresser which
has shown striking parallels between the chemistry of
vanadates and phosphates and their biological compounds
the observation by shechter and karlish and dubyak and
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kleinzeller in 1980 that vanadate is an insulin mimetic
agent has opened a new area of research dealing with
the hormonal effects of vanadium the first vanadium
containing enzyme a bromoperoxidase from the marine
alga ascophyllum nodosum was isolated in 1984 by
viltner

Media Law
2018-07-12

the revised third edition of the prokaryotes acclaimed
as a classic reference in the field offers new and
updated articles by experts from around the world on
taxa of relevance to medicine ecology and industry
entries combine phylogenetic and systematic data with
insights into genetics physiology and application
existing entries have been revised to incorporate rapid
progress and technological innovation the new edition
improves on the lucid presentation logical layout and
abundance of illustrations that readers rely on adding
color illustration throughout expanded to seven volumes
in its print form the new edition adds a new searchable
online version

Judicial Review
2013-03-21

the cutting edge of scientific reporting progress in
inorganic chemistry nowhere is creative scientific
talent busier than in the world of inorganic chemistry
experimentation progress in inorganic chemistry
continues in its tradition of being the most respected
avenue for exchanging innovative research this series
provides inorganic chemists and materials scientists
with a forum for critical authoritative evaluations of
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advances in every area of the discipline with
contributions from internationally renowned chemists
this latest volume offers an in depth far ranging
examination of the changing face of the field providing
a tantalizing glimpse of the emerging state of the
science this series is distinguished not only by its
scope and breadth but also by the depth and quality of
the reviews journal of the american chemical society
this series has won a deservedly honored place on the
bookshelf of the chemist attempting to keep afloat in
the torrent of original papers on inorganic chemistry
chemistry in britain contents of volume 54 atomlike
building units of adjustable character solid state and
solution routes to manipulating hexanuclear transition
metal chalcohalide clusters eric j welch and jeffrey r
long doped semiconductor nanocrystals synthesis
characterization physical properties and applications j
daniel bryan and daniel r gamelin stereochemical
aspects of metal xanthane complexes molecular
structures and supramolecular self assembly edward r t
tiekink and ionel haiduc trivalent uranium a versatile
species for molecular activation ilia korobkov and
sandro gambarotta comparison of the chemical biology of
no and hno an inorganic perspective katrina m miranda
and david a wink alterations of nucleobase pka values
upon metal coordination origins and consequences
bernhard lippert functionalization of myoglobin
yoshihito watanabe and takashi hayashi

Metal Ions in Biological Systems
1995-02-22

this 2 volume work includes approximately 1 200 entries
in a z order critically reviewing the literature on
specific topics from abortion to world systems theory
in addition nine major entries cover each of the major
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disciplines political economy management and business
human geography politics sociology law psychology
organizational behavior and the history and development
of the social sciences in a broader sense

Vanadium in Biological Systems
2012-12-06

this all new collection examines the social gendered
ethnic and cultural problems of incarceration as
explored in contemporary theatre

The Prokaryotes
2006-10-10

in retrospect it was obvious that we were both quite
inde pendently contemplating a conference on the role
of molybdenum in biology and related chemistry at the
time though the meeting of minds on this matter was
quite surprising although this subject has been treated
in previous meetings within the overall context of say
magnetic resonance or nitrogen fixation it was apparent
to us both that research in molybdenum containing
enzymes and molyb denum chemistry had progressed
rapidly in the last several years jointly we decided to
organize the first meeting on molybdenum chemistry of
biological significance which was held at the hotel
lake biwa shiga japan on april 10 13 1979 this volume
con stitutes the proceedings of that international
conference and covers the broad spectrum of interests
from enzymes to coordination chemistry it should serve
not only as a source of new information on the latest
research results in this area and as a useful ref
erence tool but should also allow a newcomer or other
peripherally interested researcher to become conversant
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very rapidly with the state of the art in this
specialized and important area of research the
conference was sponsored by the japan society for the
promotion of science the japan world exposition
commemerative fund the yamada science foundation the
nissan science foundation the chemical society of japan
kinki regional office and the agri cultural chemical
society of japan kansai branch we thank these
organizations sincerely for their interest and
generosity

Progress in Inorganic Chemistry,
Volume 55
2008-04-30

civil liberties and human rights provides a
straightforward and stimulating account of this
fascinating area of law this essential textbook covers
all the key topics on undergraduate human rights
modules including crucial areas such as police powers
freedom of expression terrorism and public order
detailed analysis of key cases throughout puts the law
into context and encourages students to engage with
contemporary issues and debates

Reader's Guide to the Social Sciences
2014-02-03

volume 39 molybdenum and tungsten their roles in
biological processes is devoted soley to the vital
research area on molybdenum and tungsten and their role
in biology it offers a comprehensive and timely account
of this fascinating topic by 40 distinguished
international authorities topics include transport
homeostasis regulation and binding of molybdate and
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tungstate to proteins crystallographic characterization
coordination of complexes and biosynthesis

Captive Audience
2004-03

the biochemistry of plants a comprehensive treatise
volume 5 amino acids and derivatives provides
information pertinent to the fundamental aspects of
plant biochemistry relating to the metabolism of amino
acids with emphasis on amino acids present in proteins
this book discusses the metabolism of sulfur and
nitrogen from the inorganic sources available to plants
through their incorporation into organic compounds
organized into 17 chapters this volume begins with an
overview of some aspects of the biochemistry of
symbiotic nitrogen fixation this text then examines the
ultrastructure and metabolism of the developing nodule
with particular emphasis on interactions between the
host legumes and the bacterial symbiont other chapters
consider the characteristics of the enzymes involved in
nitrate and nitrite reduction the final chapter deals
with the essential roles of amino acids and other
soluble nitrogenous compounds in plant metabolism this
book is a valuable resource for plant biochemists
neurobiochemists molecular biologists senior graduate
students and research workers

Molybdenum Chemistry of Biological
Significance
2012-12-06

vol 1 colonial families to the revolutionary war period
vol 2 revolutionary war families to the mid 1800s vol 3
descendants of virginia north carolina and south
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carolina families

Civil Liberties & Human Rights
2017

we are witnessing an increased awareness of the earth s
environment examples are easily seen in the rise of
green parties across europe north america australasia
and lately eastern europe the public outcry following
industrial mishaps in alaska chernobyl basel and bhopal
as well as the renewed legislative activity such as the
clean air act in the usa and the european community
directive to member nation concerning the control of
release of genetically engineered organisms are further
examples of the general interest in the biosphere the
ozone hole greenhouse gases and genetically engineered
microorganisms have gained public profiles and are
discussed widely in newspapers magazines and the
electronic media a recent educational survey of nations
belonging to the organisation for economic co operation
and development oecd showed that school children are
more literate with ecological terms as listed above
than with pure scientific terms like phloem mitosis
proton or jurasic period perhaps the increase in
awareness is cyclical being fed by non scientific
sociological and economic advances the late 1960s early
1970s saw a major increase in environmental
consciousness anti pollution groups were founded
healthfood shops and naturopathy became acceptable as
did recycling the use of lead free gasoline and the
reduced usage of environmental toxins like ddt and pcb
for example monsanto chemical company instigated a self
imposed halt to the manufacture of pcb in the mid
seventies chemical companies started to look at
biodegradable herbicides slow release fertilizers and
specifically targeted pesticides
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Metals Ions in Biological System
2002-03-06

iron chelation in plants and soil microorganisms
provides an introduction to the basic biological
processes of plants that require iron and those
affected by iron deficiency the book aims to stimulate
research in the area of iron metabolism in plants and
plant associated microorganisms the book is organized
into three parts part i provides an overview of
research methods used in the study of iron chelation
relevant to plant biology key topics covered include
microbial siderophores phytosiderophores and plant and
microbial ferritins part ii discusses the molecular
approach to iron chelation which includes molecular
biology enzymology and iron uptake activities part iii
addresses various physiological and chemical
characteristics of the iron stress response this book
was written for scientists involved in plant physiology
agronomy phytopathology plant control and soil
microbiology it may also be of interest to those
studying soil chemistry plant mineral relationships
horticulture in vivo and in vitro iron measurements and
microbial ecology in addition the book can serve as
reference for specialty courses and laboratories
conducting research on iron nutrition in plants as well
as individuals engaged in iron related research

Amino Acids and Derivatives
2014-05-10

in the mid 1980s the european journal of biochemistry
set out to publish review articles the enterprise
proved successful resulting in high level reviews
written by well known scientists appearing in the
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journal the reviews represent emerging and rapidly
growing fields of research in fundamental as well as
applied areas of biochemistry such as medicine
biotechnology agriculture and nutrition novel
methodological andtechnological approaches which
stimulate biochemical research are also included the
authors of the reviews are explicitly asked to be
critical selective evaluative and interdisciplinarily
oriented the reviews should encourage young scientists
toward independent and creative thinking and inform
active investigators about the state of the art in a
given field

The Georgia Frontier
2005

public law is a high quality introductory textbook that
comprehensively covers the key topics found on
undergraduate public law courses three key themes that
permeate all of the content allow students to approach
the content in a structured and easy to understand way
and questions posed throughout the chapters give
students the opportunity to provide answers that show
how their knowledge has increased as the chapter
progresses the key themes are the significance of
executive power in the contemporary constitution and
the challenge of ensuring that those who wield it are
held to account the shift in recent times from a more
political to a more legal constitution and the
implications of this change the increasingly multi
layered character of the british constitution online
resource centre public law is accompanied by a free
open access online resource centre oxfordtextbooks co
uk orc elliott thomas which offers the following
resources to support students figures from the book
reproduced online a list of useful websites for
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students regularly posted legal and political updates
for the book a testbank of questions for tutors to
assess students progress this book has been highly
endorsed by lecturers for level of coverage accuracy
and the manner in which the three themes provide an
excellent backdrop to the book s content i think it
will be a very welcome addition to the range of text
books available and i suspect that it will become my
personal favourite barbara mauthe lancaster university
i found the book impressive and likely to be of
interest and use to a great many it is written in a
style that is pitched about the right level it was easy
to understand and provides for me a good blend of black
letter law and socio political context david mead
university of east anglia written by two experienced
teachers of the subject public law is an essential new
text that focuses on what students need to engage with
and understand this challenging subject

Nitrogen Fixation
2012-12-06

longlisted for the national book award for nonfiction
there kevin young goes again giving us books we greatly
need cleverly disguised as books we merely want
unexpectedly essential marlon james award winning poet
and critic kevin young tours us through a rogue s
gallery of hoaxers plagiarists forgers and fakers from
the humbug of p t barnum and edgar allan poe to the
unrepentant bunk of jt leroy and donald j trump bunk
traces the history of the hoax as a peculiarly american
phenomenon examining what motivates hucksters and makes
the rest of us so gullible disturbingly young finds
that fakery is woven from stereotype and suspicion race
being the most insidious american hoax of all he
chronicles how barnum came to fame by displaying

https://readforlove.mombaby.com.tw/


principles of economics study guide (Download Only)

readforlove.mombaby.com.tw

figures like joice heth a black woman whom he pretended
was the 161 year old nursemaid to george washington and
what is it an african american man barnum professed was
a newly discovered missing link in evolution bunk then
turns to the hoaxing of history and the ways that
forgers plagiarists and journalistic fakers invent
backstories and falsehoods to sell us lies about
themselves and about the world in our own time from
pretend native americans grey owl and nasdijj to the
deadly imposture of clark rockefeller from the made up
memoirs of james frey to the identity theft of rachel
dolezal in this brilliant and timely work young asks
what it means to live in a post factual world of
truthiness where everything is up for interpretation
and everyone is subject to a pervasive cynicism that
damages our ideas of reality fact and art

Reports of Cases in Law and Equity,
Argued and Determined in the Supreme
Court of the State of Georgia
1871

this consolidated reprint of three pamphlets by mr
david dobson endeavors to shed light on some 1 000
irish men and women and their families who emigrated to
north america between roughly 1775 and 1825 in the
majority of cases the lists provides us with most of
the following particulars name date of birth name of
ship occupation in ireland reason for emigration
sometimes place of origin in ireland place of
disembarkation in the new world date of arrival number
of persons in the household and the source of the
information this volume is the first in a three volume
series by mr dobson on early irish emigration to
america
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Iron Chelation in Plants and Soil
Microorganisms
2012-12-02

the rapid commercially driven evolution of the internet
has raised concomitant legal concerns that have
required responses from both national and international
law this unique text offers a complete analysis of
electronic and mobile commerce exploring the law
relating to online contracts and payment systems
electronic marketing and various forms of cybercrime as
well as the regulation of electronic communications
networks and services written by specialists this
account also provides insights into emerging areas such
as internet libel online gambling virtual property
cloud computing smart cards electronic cash and the
growing use of mobile phones to perform tasks
previously carried out by computers

EJB Reviews
2012-12-06

advances in inorganic chemistry

Public Law
2011-03-17

the key role played by iron as well as other transition
metals in microbial metabolism is investigated in this
volume topics covered include iron chelation and
siderophores receptor mediated bacterial iron transport
and the nitogenases
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Bunk
2017-11-14

this volume constitutes the proceedings of an
international meeting held from june 28 to july 1 1981
at zif zentrum far interdisziplin re forschung an der
universit t bielefeld west germany the meeting was one
of a continuing series organized through zif on topics
which transcend the boundaries of the traditional
academic disciplines the almost exponentially growing
area of nitrogen fixation research fits this criterion
completely it is however so broad that we oriented and
focused the meeting on just the chemical biochemical
and genetic aspects to maximize the interaction among
the participants and to produce a volume which would
serve as a reference source for the involved researcher
the newly interested scientist and those with a more
casual interest the meeting was generously supported by
zif the westf lisch lippische universit tsgesellschaft
and the fonds der chemischen industrie we sincerely
thank these organizations for their generosity and
interest and for recognizing the importance of nitrogen
fixation research for the future of mankind

History of Wilkinson County [Georgia]
2009-06

comprehensive coordination chemistry ii ccc ii is the
sequel to what has become a classic in the field
comprehensive coordination chemistry published in 1987
ccc ii builds on the first and surveys new developments
authoritatively in over 200 newly comissioned chapters
with an emphasis on current trends in biology materials
science and other areas of contemporary scientific
interest
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Electronic and Mobile Commerce Law
2011

Advances in Inorganic Chemistry
1991-05-23

Transition Metals in Microbial
Metabolism
2022-02-15

北大法学論集
2009

Annual Report of the Attorney General
of South Carolina to the General
Assembly
1947

Nitrogen Fixation
2012-12-06
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Comprehensive Coordination Chemistry
II
2003-12-03
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